BEA

We are thankful so many of you are Bringing
Children Hope by providing money for meals,
clothes, education, but most of all an opportunity
for these children to know the love of Christ. Many
of our children are from homes where their
families don't teach them about God and His love.
We have faithful Care Families willing to share the
love of God with the children in our care homes,
locally and worldwide. We are thankful we at

BCH can have a part in providing hope for these
children.
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Thank you so much for your faithful gifts and
prayers for Bringing Children Hope. This new
year many of us do not have to be concerned
about where our next meal is coming from, if
someone will knock on our door letting us know
we will be drafted to serve in the military, or that
we will be persecuted for our faith. That is not the
case for many in the countries where we serve.

All the children in Zambia at Christmas

Here locally, we're thrilled to share an exciting new

project that has the potential to transform lives in our community. The Hope Hub,
located at our home office in Valparaiso, Indiana, is more than just a building—it's a
vision to strengthen families, empower parents, and provide children with a safe,
nurturing environment to grow and thrive. Your contribution helps make all this possible.
Whether we are helping families in Myanmar, India and beyond, or right here in our
back yard, it is all possible because of faithful prayer and your financial gifts! We are
truly grateful for your faithfulness.

Sincerely in Christ,

Craig Freyenberger
Interim CEO
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